
                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10 May 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Changes to the School Day 
 
The Government has decided that by September 2024 we need to extend the length of 

the school day so that the children are in school for 32.5 hours a week, including lunch 
times and break times. 
 

So, as a result of this, I will need to extend the length of the school day by 10 minutes. 
In order for the children to get used to this, and to iron out any problems that this may 
cause, I will be starting this in Term 6.  

 
This means that from Monday 3 June the children will finish school at these new times: 

 
Reception   3.05pm  
Years 1 and 2   3.10pm 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6  3.15pm 
 
The start of the school day will remain exactly the same and the school gate will open as 

usual at 8.35am. 
 
For those children who are usually collected by taxi, their end of school time will not 

change until September 2024 and they will be leaving school at the same time as they 
currently do. 
 

All free after school clubs will continue to finish at 4.00pm. 
 
This change is something that we have to do but if it causes any problems please let me 

know. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Pete Talbot 
Headteacher 
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